

March 7, 2019

Women Lawyers Association of SLO County P.O. Box 3918 San Luis Obispo, CA 93403

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for the donation of \$1,000 to the 2019 Mock Trial Competition.

As you may know, Mock Trial is a committee of volunteers formed to organize academic competitions for the benefit of San Luis Obispo County high school and middle school students. These competitions include mock trial where students play the roles of attorneys, witnesses, bailiffs, and court clerks to prosecute and defend criminal charges using a fictitious fact pattern produced annually by the Constitutional Rights Foundation, a California non-profit corporation that is non-partisan. In addition to the primary mock trial competition, Mock Trial further organizes concurrent academic competitions for courtroom artist, courtroom journalist, and brief writing.

Again, thank you for your financial support of this local competition.

Sincerely,

Dan Peverini

Executive Director

Educational Support Services

cc: Linda Furnari, Legal Assistant, Ogden & Fricks LLP